Sharon Fairley has returned from her business trip, where she was a panelist for the Joining Forces Against Corruption Conference. It was hosted by Center for the Advancement of Public Integrity at Columbia Law School on April 25, 2015 in New York, NY.(http://web.law.columbia.edu/sites/default/files/microsites/public-integrity/files/global_cities_program_final_version.pdf)
 
The attached link, shows that she was on a panel on a subject that she is involved in with her position with the City. 
 
She was not in a position to give preference to any attendees from the City and the attendees were not in a position to take advantage of her instruction in any dealings with the City.  The institute has paid for Ms. Fairley’s hotel and airfare.  There is no honorarium or other payment.
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